
We welcome newcomers to our church!                           
If you would like to become a member of 
our parish family, please complete one of 
the blue registration forms, which you will 
find on the table near the front door of the 
church. You can bring the form to the office 
during business hours or put it into the   
collection basket. 

August 21, 2022   The Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Mass Intentions 

8/21/22    For the People of the Parish 

8/24/22    Bryan Sieben 

8/25/22    Deceased Members of Giglio  
        Family 

Income $3,705.00                                                          
CCD $89.00                                     
Expenses $2,900.52 

                                                                                                                         

Lequita Baldwin, Barbara Allen, Martin Brantley, Wanda Brantley, Daniel Begnaud, Alice Loftin, Fred Blanchette, Castro Family, Vivian Lopez, Maylee Converse, Cody Warner,                     
Denise Tremonte, Sue Dickey, Sandra Dugan, Jim Kaiser, Woodrow Guidry, Dora Robinson, Annie Marino, Kelcey Converse, Jo Frances Manuel, Mary Rogan-Reeder,             
Joseph Reeder, Steve Morris, Karon Preiss, Roy Harmon, Ann Crain, Cece Cobb, Patsy Bobo, Aprille McLaughlin, Norman Lytle, Sami Thibodeaux, Janet Swearingen, The Men 
and Women of the USS Makin Island, Sara Spikes, Leah & Natalie Spikes-King, Abril Spikes, Jennie Beeve, Donna Collier, Joe Wheaton, Kelvin Wheaton, Ray Shawn Wheaton, 
Erica Redmon, Yvonne Guidry, Carol Marsh, Jaystan Davis, Sue Abshire, Linda Campbell, Jacque White, Matthew Waston, John Nolte, Lea Uptigrove, Phillip Grisham,            
Noah Dinet, Trevor Cantu, Hunter Williams, Helen Windsor, Shannan Dinet, Michael Celano, Theresa Henson, Duane Petersen, Steve Schuster 

 

Mackenzie Louviere 8/21 

Debbie Logan   8/22 

Amanda Mull  8/22 

Emma Patterson 8/22 

Doris Straw  8/22 

Dot DeMary  8/23 

Kristal Faraci  8/25 

Jodi Aiena  8/26 

Christopher Johnson 8/26 

Janice Sattler  8/26 

Peaches Jordan 8/27 

CCD is Almost Here! 

Parents mark your calendars as CCD will start back up on  Sunday, September 11th at 9:45am.  Registration forms 

are located in the back of the church, our website, and Facebook.   

Mrs. Amanda is looking for a few volunteers to help with our Sacrament Classes and our new Teen/Young Adult 

Sunday Bible Study.  If you would like to join our CCD Staff please let Mrs. Amanda know via email:                               

schusterDRE@gmail.com 

Scripture Riddle  

I am in the beginning and start with  “In the 

Beginning” what am I? 

If you Know the answer tell Mrs. Amanda for a 

special treat. 


